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The district has received significant additional one-time federal and state funding to
address learning loss during the pandemic and to provide additional supports for its
students. However, this funding will expire in the next few years and, as a result, the
district needs to identify ongoing funding to replace the one-time funding or plan to
terminate the services and staff being funded.
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